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 Message from the Executive Principal Mr Wilson 
 

We've been back from half term for two weeks and every day has 
been filled with activities and opportunities.  This final term sees an 
increase in trips to universities, sporting competitions, music 
experiences and cultural attractions.  Then there are rewards trip like 
today's visit to Gravity.  For our hard-working Year 11 and Year 13 
students, there is the realisation that they are coming close to the end 
of their external exams.  Both year groups will have the chance to 
celebrate at graduation and prom.  Tickets are still available for Year 
11 and Year 13 prom and we can guarantee a wonderful, memorable 
evening for all who attend.  Our Year 7 through Year 10 end of year 
assessments begin on Monday and I've been pleased to see such 
focus in their lessons. Year 9s are working hard towards their 
graduation in a few weeks so every day counts towards preparing 

them to move into Year 10.  Tuesday, we welcomed Year 6 families into school for Induction interviews and 
were delighted with the turn out.  This intake for academic year 2022-2023 will be the first group of students 
joining The Elms Academy at the start of Year 7 and we are excited at the promising future ahead for all our 
students at this school. 
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Students / Prefect of the Week 

The following students were chosen by their Heads of Year as Students of the Week.  Congratulations! 
 

 
 
 
Year 7:  Sariah (House Thorton) for being a positive force for good in Year 7.  She supports her classmates and 

is always willing to help out. 

Year 8:  Jaydian (House Jones) for commitment to progress and graduating from Sparx club. We are so proud. He has 
been very resilient. 
   
Year 9:  Victoria (House Archer) for working hard every day and improving in all her subjects.  She is a role 

model for her classmates.  

Year 10: Angie (House Thornton) for a great week.  She secured her work experience placement, completed all 

homework and worked hard in lessons. 

Year 11: Mike (House Archer) for being consistently committed to excellence and working hard to get the best 

results on his exams. 
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Shift Insight Work Experience 

Mentors from Shift Insight spent the morning with Year 12 students providing valuable work experience.  

Students worked on presenting their ideas on sustainability, be it sustainable fashion or preventing food 

wastage.  It was another excellent experience for our Sixth Form students. 

  

Year 10 Trip to University of Westminster 

Year 10 Mandarin students who take part in our Mandarin Excellence Programme spent the day at the 

University of Westminster. They created videos in Mandarin promoting the famous tourist spots around 

England and generally had a fantastic day out. 
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Growing Lillies in the Quad Garden 

This week’s warm, sunny weather was ideal for the quad garden and found Ms Zammit and students tending 

the lillies.  We’re looking forward to watching them flourish and bloom. 

 

Rewards Trip to Gravity 

Hard work was rewarded this week with a trip to Gravity in Wandsworth.  Students who received a Golden 

postcard from Mr Wilson spent the day having fun go karting, bowling and playing in the arcades.  
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Getting to Know You 

Name: Ms Vania Salgado 

 

Job: Catering Team 

 

Currently reading:  I am reading the novel The Stone Raft by 

Portuguese writer Jose Saramago.  It is a magical story that takes you 

away to a different place. 

 

A favourite film /  series:  I love the film Home Alone and I always 

watch it at Christmas.  It makes me laugh and it never gets old.  I am 

currently watching Love Island.  It is full of beautiful people and lots 

of drama so it's great for switching off. 

Interesting fact about me: I used to play football here to a high level. 

I played in many Spanish tournaments in the United Kingdom.  I still 

love football but now I mostly watch it on television.  I support a team 

called Vitoria de Guimaraes, a club from a town near Porto, Portugal. 

What I like about working at Lambeth Academy:  I really like working with our students.  They have a lot of 
different personalities, so every day is like a different day.  It's never boring! 
 
 

Key Dates for Your Diary 

Year 7 ς 10 Assessments begin Monday 20th June 

 

During the school day 

 

 

Year 6 Induction Day 

 

Monday 29th June During the school day 

 

 Summer Festival 

 

 

Wednesday 6th July 

 

Time to be confirmed 

 


